
Nixon, Stephanie (ANC 6A08) 

Dear Mr. Jay Briley, 
  
I am contacting you at the Advisory Neighborhood Commissioner for 6A08.  There have been complaints about 
the accumulation of abandoned vehicles that are not driveable at your parking lot located at 18th St NE and D 
St NE on the SE corner.   
  
As you do not have any license for a junkyard, and there are at least 3 cars that have been there for more than 
3 months without moving,  One of these vehicles appears to be a Ford Bronco with a shattered rear window 
(glass is all over the ground around) and the speakers were messed up inside.  The tires appear to have been 
slashed. I respectfully request that you have these removed within the next 48 hours.   
  
The poor maintenance of this parking lot is only contributing to deterioration of this neighborhood. 
  
We appreciate a speedy response. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Stephanie Nixon 
Advisory Neighborhood Commissioner 6A08 
Verizon Cell 202-222-8570 
Sprint PCS Cell 412-612-8881 
Home 202-396-7234 
  
Walk around the neighborhood with us on the 3rd Sunday of the month @ 2 pm (meet at Eliot JHS) and come 
by our Round Table on the 1st Thursday of the Month @ 7 pm, Mt Moriah Baptist Church. 

From:  Nixon, Stephanie (ANC 6A08) Sent: Sun 6/17/2007 8:10 PM

To:  brileyinc@aol.com

Cc:  smnixon6a@prodigy.net; Ingea, Justin (DPW); Rogers, Eric (DCRA); Groomes, Diane (MPD); Saunders, Mark 
(MPD); Allen, Charles (COUNCIL); Wells, Thomas (COUNCIL)

Subject:  Parking lot at 18th St NE and D St NE

Attachments: 
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